
 
From: Darvish Amir <Amir.Darvish@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 July 2022 11:40 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application for a Premises Licence- Mississipi Lounge, 114 West Green Road, 
Tottenham, London N15 5AA (WK/538874) 
 
Hi Team 
 
On 20th Jul I visited premises at 114 West Green Road, N15 along with the licence applicant, Mr 
Essumbu and based on the following assessments I object for granting a late licence to the premises:  
 

1. The site is still under construction (all the ceiling wooden beams were exposed, there was no 
fixture/ fittings of any kind, Mr Essumbu was not able to provide satisfactory answer to my 
enquiries regarding, safety risk assessment in place, sound insulation, i.e. the placement of 
speakers and other preventative measures to manage any possible noise nuisance. 

2. Due to the urban layout of West Green Rd, N15 which is a densely populated and there are 
residents living directly above the property.  

3. Based on our record, the music and the noise from the above premises will disturb the 
residents living above and within the vicinity of venue, as we have received a high number of 
noise complaints for the late licenced premises in West Green Rd, N15, including Belle 
Congolese, 103-105 West Green Rd, N15 which its late licence is under investigation for such 
reports) 

4. In addition Mr Essumbu as  the licence holder for Belle Congolese , as mentioned above, has 
not taken any action to address and control the noise level coming from this venue.    

   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Amir DARVISH 
Noise & Nuisance Officer 
Neighbourhoods & Environments 

 
  
Amir.darvish@haringey.gov.uk  
T. 020 8489 4618 
M. 07967 442 446 
  
 
From: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 30 June 2022 10:44 
To: Haringey  
 
Dear RA’s 
 
Please find attached an application for a Premises Licence.  
Please note the last day of consultation will be on 27th July 2022.  
Please forward all responses to licensing@haringey.gov.uk 
 
Please ensure you respond or send any correspondence to licensing@haringey.gov.uk. If it is sent 
to me directly there may be a delay in obtaining a response. 
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Kind Regards  
Chanel Roye 
Licensing Administrator 

 
Licensing Authority, Level 1 North, River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London N22 8HQ 
T. 020 8489 8232 
E. licensing@haringey.gov.uk 
If you need to report something please log it here: Report It or use our Online Service: Contact 

Frontline Why wait when you can do it online? 

www.haringey.gov.uk 
twitter@haringeycouncil 
facebook.com/haringeycouncil 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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